

27 April 2021

Dear Mr Sunley,

Princess Alexandra was touched and most grateful to receive your kind and thoughtful letter following the death of The Duke of Edinburgh.

It was much appreciated that you took the trouble to write at this sad time on behalf of everyone at St Moritz Tobogganing Club.

I have been asked by the Princess to send to you all her thanks for your support and her warm good wishes.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Diane A Duke LVO DL Private Secretary and Comptroller to HRH Princess Alexandra

James Sunley Esq President St Moritz Tobogganing Club